
 

 

 

 

Date: November 23, 2021 
 
Subject: Registration Requirement for Personal Care Service Providers 
 
If you are a regional center provider of personal care services (PCS) identified below, you 
must complete the provider self-registration for the CalEVV program as soon as possible to 
ensure you are ready to use EVV by January 1, 2022.  
 

Homemaker 858 

Homemaker Service 860 

In-Home Respite Service Agency 862 

In-Home Respite Worker 864 

Participant Directed Respite 465 

Personal Assistance 062 

Supported Living Services 896 

 
To log-in and complete self-registration, click here. 
 
DDS is hosting a webinar on November 30, 2021 from 3pm – 4pm. During this webinar, we’ll 
walk through the self-registration portal and answer questions you may have regarding 
registration.   
 
To register for the DDS hosted webinar, click here.  
You can wait to self-register until after the webinar on November 30th. 
 
Registering in the Self-Registration Portal is Required 
 
EVV is required per the 21st Century Cures Act (Cures Act). The provider self-registration will help 
the state clearly identify providers needing to comply with the Cures Act.   
 
All PCS providers are required to register in the portal in order to be able to send data to the 
California EVV program, either through CalEVV, the state-supplied system, or their chosen Alternate 
EVV system, or third-party system. If a provider does not register in the portal, they will not be able 
to send data to the California EVV system and comply with the 21st Century Cures Act.  
 
Questions and More Information 

• Quick reference Guide (attached) 

• EVV websites: 

o DDS: https://www.dds.ca.gov/services/evv/  
o DHCS: https://www.dhcs.ca.gov/provgovpart/Pages/EVV.aspx 

If you have any questions or comments, please email EVV@dds.ca.gov. Thank you! 
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